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Friday 21st May 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week saw the easing of restrictions as part of the Government response to the ‘roadmap out of 
lockdown’.  The Government have now eased limits regarding seeing friends and family.  This 
means that some legal restrictions on meeting others outdoors have been lifted - although 
gatherings of over 30 people outdoors will remain illegal. Indoors, the ‘Rule of 6’ (or 2 households) 
now applies.  Further information can be found on the following link:  COVID-19 Response - Spring 
2021 (Summary) - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

Despite the easing of restrictions; we continue to adhere to our current school risk assessment (LBI-RA-April-

2021.pdf (leebrigginfants.org)) in order to ensure the safety of our school community.  We would ask that our 

parents and carers leave site promptly, continue to adhere to social distancing and continue to wear face 

coverings (unless exempt) at either end of the school day. 

 

Fire Evacuation Practise 

We carried out a fire evacuation practise this morning.  Our pupils, staff and visitors evacuated 

the school building in 2 minutes and 12 seconds. 

 

 

Virtual Sports Day 

A HUGE well done to our Year 1 athletes who came 3rd in the Virtual Infants Sports Competition which was 

a cross school event.  The awards ceremony was held this afternoon and our trophies have pride of place. 

 

School Uniform 

As restrictions are lifted and non-essential shops begin to re-open we would like to request that 

children now come to school in full school uniform.  During the period of lockdown, we have 

granted leniency in terms of school shoes and have permitted trainers to be worn.  We would like 

to ask that children in main school now refrain from wearing trainers and that footwear aligns to 

our school uniform guidelines which can be found on our school website (Uniform - Lee Brigg 

Infant & Nursery School (leebrigginfants.org)) 

 

School Website 

As you are aware, our new school website has now been ‘live’ for a few weeks.  As always, we welcome 

your feedback.  Home - Lee Brigg Infant & Nursery School (leebrigginfants.org) 

 

 

Can You Help? 

To further improve our outdoor area, and as part of our focus on reading within our curriculum; we 

are looking to create a reading area within a summer house for our children to use.  If anyone has 

any contacts who may be able to assist in purchasing a summer house, we would very much 

appreciate you getting in touch with the school office. 
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Upcoming Dates 
We would like to remind you of some key dates for the upcoming academic year: 

Friday 28th May 2021 School Closes – Half Term 

Monday 7th June 2021  INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 8th June 2021 School Reopens 

Thursday 22nd July 2021 School Closes – End of Term 

Friday 23rd July 2021 INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

Monday 26th July 2021 INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

 

Amazon Wish List 

Thank you to those who have donated books to school using our Amazon Wishlist.  The list 

has recently been updated by Miss Kilkenny and can be viewed using the following link 

should you wish to make a donation: 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HA0R3CZRZ6MK?ref_=wl_share.   

 

Next week’s menu is as follows:  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Italian Chicken 

Meatball Sub with 

Potato Slices 

Moroccan Beef with 

Rice 

Roast Gammon with 

Yorkshire Pudding, 

Roast Potatoes and 

Gravy 

Hunter’s Chicken 

with Savoury Rice 

Fish Finger Bap with 

Chips 

Vegetable Lasagne 

with Garlic Bread 

Margherita Pizza 

with Wedges 

Vegetable Chilli with 

Rice 

Cheese and Tomato 

Puff with Potato 

Wedges 

Tarka Dhal 

Vegetable Curry 

with Rice 

Ham or cheese 

sandwich 

Ham or cheese 

sandwich 

Ham or cheese 

sandwich 

Ham or cheese 

sandwich 

Ham or cheese 

sandwich 

A selection of  filled 

jacket potatoes 

A selection of  filled 

jacket potatoes 

A selection of  filled 

jacket potatoes 

A selection of  filled 

jacket potatoes 

A selection of  filled 

jacket potatoes 

 

Stars of the Week 

Every week two children from each class are nominated as Stars of the Week in recognition of their 

hard work, achievement and progress. Our stars of the week this week are: 

Tiger class HT: Megan For improved phonics and reading 

Tiger class HT: Tré For always trying his best in everything he does 

Tiger class LT: Edward For always being ready to listen and learn and making green choices 

Tiger class LT: Lucy For always trying her best and making green choices 

Leopard class: Charlie For becoming more independent with his writing 

Leopard class: Esmay For taking more care to complete her work correctly and neatly 

Jaguar class: Izac For fantastic effort in writing this week 

Jaguar class: Riley For trying hard in maths this week, particularly his fractions lessons 

Panther class: Victor For using all art skills to create fantastic observational pieces 

Panther class: Evie-Mae For designing a fantastic poster about different places of worship 
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Attendance – School target – 96.50% 
 
Congratulations to everyone in Tiger Class LT / KG for achieving the highest class attendance this week. This 
week’s class attendance figures are: 

 99.47% in Tiger class HT 

 99.49% in Tiger class LT / KG 

 94.84% in Leopard class 

 95.73% in Jaguar class 

 95.13% in Panther class 
 

Our school attendance figure this week is 96.67% 

 

This week 89% of our pupils achieved 100% attendance – well done! 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Laurabeth Kilkenny 
Head of School 
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Well-Being Spotlight (Shared from WESAIL Wakefield) 
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